                                           BOD Minutes 5-7-23

BOD called for an emergency meeting at April ASC due to issues with the treasurer and her duties. That meeting happened following our admin meeting on 5-7-23. BOD recommended that after the treasurer filing the Bay Area’s taxes late (even after an extension) that she voluntarily hand over the laptop to the alternate and that was met with resistance.  The treasurer wanted to keep the laptop to finish doing a voluntary audit she had been preforming for months. There were 6 people in attendance Vice Chair, Secretary, Treasurer and the 3 members of the BOD. After all concerns were voiced a motion was placed by BOD to vote to suspend the treasurer until an audit could take place between the treasurer, alt treasurer and one BOD member. That vote passed with 4 yay, 1 nay and 1 abs. The audit is set to occur on May 22nd,  2023 at 6pm. 
